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Schools Out For' The Summer....buf we re no1'

Kids from HLPUSD began summer
vacation May 24th, and that is
when we opened our doors to all
HLPUSD low-income families with
children to come to our location
for assistance during the Summer
months. We began our first dis-
tribution on June 15th. Our next
distribution will be July 13th and
then August 3rd.

Low-income families served by New Horizons  Above: Parents line up to register.

during the Summer months receive canned  Below: We could not help hundreds of families
goods, bread items, frozen meats, beans, rice  served without our dedicated volunteers.
and fresh produce worth over $100. This  Volunteers help unload trucks and pack bags.
helps feed their children during the period
when free breakfasts and lunches are not
readily amflable fh.r-augh the schools.

School starts August 8th.
Please consider donating school
supplies by contacting:

All families coming to New Horizons for Donna
Summer Distributions must register with

proof of address and income fo receive (626) 941-8100
grocery and school supply products. Regular

distributions begin in the Fall at various

" school sites after Parent Education Classes. THANK YOulll

Yes New Horizons I can help with a financial contribution. Here is my tax deductible donation to
help low-income children and single parent families right away. I am enclosing my check for:

() $100 to help pay for groceries and school supplies for a family in need.
() $200 to help pay for groceries and backpacks for 2 families in need.
( )% to help as much as I possibly canl '

Please return donation to: New Horizons, 3129 Hacienda Blvd., #809, Hacienda Hts., CA 91745



